Mail completed report to:  Parents United Canada/Culture Guard
#201 - 22314 Fraser Highway
Langley, BC, V3A 8M6

INCIDENT REPORT

Date:

Full name, age and medical condition of the child:

Name of school, principal, teacher:

Names of parents:

E-mail address:

Date of incident:

Details of the Incident:

Was the child traumatized in any way — please describe:

Any change in behavior of the child after the expelling incident?

When did you receive the letter expelling the child from school?

Who was present at the meeting?

Please mail a copy of the letter to the address above, or scan the letter and send it to Culture Guard:
(cultureguard@gmail.com) — marked URGENT
Fax — KARI SIMPSON - 604-916-9133

You can:
* Organize a SOGI 123 Meeting in your area and invite us to speak;
* Use your phone to record your conversations with Teachers & Principal;
¢ Print and hand out Brochures at your children’s school.

Online version of this Incident Report can be found at http://www.cultureguard.com/cg-incident-report/




